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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Marchmont 

Association

OBJ2014/6883/P 20/11/2014  17:57:09 The Marchmont Association is concerned about the negative impact the proposed roller shutters have 

on this historic street, with the buildings on the south side (including No. 9)dating back to the 1790s. 

The roller shutters create an impression of a locality under seige, which is detrimental to the 

appearance and feel of the conservation area. Whilst being sympathetic to the applicant's stated 

difficulties with break-ins, we would expect them to install standard security measures which do not 

have such a negative visual impact.
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